
 

 

 

Welcome back everyone. We hope you enjoyed your break and that you overindulged on 
all things fun. This week has only been a short one so far,unfortunately, we do not have 
very much to report on. 
 
Lower informal pupils had been practicing important safety rules to ensure their safety 
when going out and about in the community. The children have been working on this 
within school and put it to the test whilst on their ‘Out and About’. Pupils were vigilant 
during the Easter egg trail at Thornton le Dale and were rewarded with a bag of sweets 
for finding all of the wooden rabbits. They were polite when communicating to pay for 
their delicious treat, which was an ice cream. They also had the opportunity to see and 
feed the lovely ducks round by the pond. Pupils were all fascinated by the chicks and 
Mandarin duck. The perfect way to end last term.  
 

 

 

This week Nurture 2 went to an escape room in York. They worked beautifully as a team, 

shared responsibilities, took turns and led certain sections of the challenge. The rest of 

the class are bowling on Thursday. We have also been creating a contraption for our Egg 

Drop Challenge [images to follow next week]. What a lovely start to the term! 
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In food tech this term the theme is Captain Cook. 

Upper Formal KS4 are doing recipes from various 

countries that he sailed around. This includes 

traditional recipes from Ethiopia, Hawaii, and 

America. The children will experience the making and 

tasting of each type of cuisine and talk about the 

difference or similarities between other countries and 

ours. 

 

Reminder:School will be closed next Monday 2nd May as it’s bank holiday. 

 

 



 

Staffing Update 

  
At the end of term, we said Goodbye to Jo Roger who is leaving us for pastures new.  Jo 
has worked here for 6 years and was a professional and very dedicated team 
member…the good news is that she will be remaining on our supply staff list so we will 
hopefully see her in school again. 
  
Jane Barlow who works on the Care team and (mainly seen by our College students) as 
she covers the waking nights will be leaving the team on Friday.  We would like to 
thank Jane for her commitment and work she did during the nightshift.    
 
 
Please remember to send in your child’s menu choices for the three weeks. If you 
require a copy of the menu sending then please ask the admin team. 
 
Thank you and enjoy the rest of your week. 
 
 


